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LATE START WEDNESDAY—Wednesday, February 1 

 

GENERAL 

 

ROP - Last day to drop or change an ROP class is February 1.  Please see Mrs. Gaines in the ROP office 

to drop your ROP class. 

 

CALIFORNIA SCHOLARSHIP FEDERATION: (CSF) Complete application packets for CSF will be 

accepted in the library during lunch this week. This includes the application, a copy of your semester 

report card, your verification of volunteer hours, and your dues. Please refer to the CSF page of the 

library's website available at http://canyonpathfinders.wikispaces.com/CSF to see the items necessary 

for a complete packet. All applications are due in the library during lunch by Fri. Feb. 3rd, NO 
EXCEPTIONS. Remember you must reapply every semester you qualify to maintain your membership. If 

you have any questions, see Mrs. Hermelin. 

 

SPANISH HONOR SOCIETY MEMBERS:  Did you check the list of members on our bulletin board and 

go to D-6 today before 1st period to take care of any missing paperwork?  If you failed to do so, you 

could be dropped from SHH.  See Mrs. Seidenkranz in D-2 if you have any questions or concerns 

ASAP....before it is too late. 

 

COWBOY FOOTBALL FUNDRAISER: When:  Saturday, February 4, from 3-5pm.  Where:  Canyon High 

School Gym.  What:  Zumba.  Cost is $10 and tickets can be purchased at the door.  All proceeds go to 

the Canyon Cowboy Football Program.  

 

GIRLS' SOCCER GOODWILL FUNDRAISER: Everyone has a Goodwill pile somewhere, right?  Donate 

your Goodwill items (clothing, furniture, small appliances, toys, etc.) and eWaste items (TVs, 

VCRs, faxes, printers, phones - working or not) to help the Girls' Soccer Program. Every bag helps!! 

Saturday, Feb 4, 9:00 to 3:00, in the parking lot, or call Jean for a pickup (818)406-2218 

 

MEETINGS 

 

ANIME club is meeting today at lunch in G-220. 

 

SMILE CLUB is meeting in B-7 for lunch TODAY.  See you there!  

 

BRAINSTORMERS:  We're back!  Thursday at lunch in D-5.  See you there! 

 

GSA (Gay-Straight Alliance) Club Meeting- The first GSA Meeting of spring semester is scheduled for 

Wednesday, Feb. 1st. during LUNCH in the A-Lecture Hall. New members are welcome! Bring a friend 

and join us. T-Shirts are available for purchase ($15). See you there. 

 


